ATTENTION ALL EXPLORING PARENTS:

This memo is to let all of you know a few of the guidelines by which the Alpharetta Police Exploring Post 919 operates, your explorer was made aware of this when they joined the program as well as when they took the entrance test to the program:

-Please realize that your explorer has access to a website created for the program that contains all of the contact information for every member of the program including advisors. Do not hesitate to call us if you have any questions.

-All explorers must have a way to be contacted: cell phone, home phone, e-mail, and are required to keep this information updated with the post. Internet access is suggested but not required. 

-If your explorer misses a meeting it is their responsibility to call another explorer to find out what they missed that night.

-If your explorer is going to be late or miss a meeting they must call a member of the officer staff or the exploring post to let them know. (678-297-6363) 

-Your explorer must have a GPA of .78 in order to remain an active member of this program.

-If your explorer signs up for an event or detail and does not attend that event with no message ahead of time saying that they will not attend, that explorer will be suspended from details for 6 months.

-This program is encouraging your explorer to become a mature, self sufficient, leader in the community. Therefore, please encourage your explorer to be responsible in keeping up with the events, details, contact information, and materials that the post disseminates on their own. Parents are always welcome to become members of our website in order to stay informed, but please do not keep up with the events for your explorer. 

-Most details and events for the city of Alpharetta are announced in the beginning of January and posted on the Exploring post’s website for all to view as needed. Thus, “not knowing about a detail” is not a valid excuse in most cases. Weekly reminders are also sent to your explorer’s e-mail and announced at the weekly meetings.

-Attendance to every weekly meeting is expected and required unless your explorer has a leave of absence, a family, or medical excuse. 

Please sign below stating that you have read this with your explorer:

_______________________



___________________________

Parent






Explorer
Parents please place your e-mail below if you would like to become a member or the Exploring Post’s website:

______________________________________________________________________

